TANNER SCHEME QUESTIONNAIRE

Do you consent for Professor Lawrence Goldman having access to your admissions file held in the college archives, in order to undertake this research project?
□Yes                  □No

Do you consent for Professor Lawrence Goldman having access to your academic records file held in the college archives, in order to undertake this research project?
□Yes                  □No

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please fill in this form with as much detail as you can remember or want to provide. Please don’t feel obliged to answer all questions. Your help in providing information on the scheme is appreciated by the college and by those involved in this study. 

Name:

Address:

E-mail address:

Years during which you were an undergraduate at Hertford College: 19    - 19

Subject/s you studied at Hertford: 

Degree Classification:

A-level and S-level subjects and grades (if you can remember them): 

Occupation/s (whether retired or not, please supply details of your main occupations since leaving Oxford):

Where were you born?

Where did you grow up? (Please choose the main location)

What secondary school did you attend?

How did you learn about the Tanner Scheme? 

Would you have applied to Oxford in any case, without the Scheme?
(If the answer to this question is ‘no’, to which other university/ies did you expect to apply?)


Please describe the manner in which you applied. At what stage were you in your sixth form studies? Was there a formal application/interview/test of any sort?


What can you remember about your interview?


Were you accepted unconditionally (without any grades specified but merely on the strength of your reference and interview) or were you set any target grades at A-level? 


When you came up to Hertford were you made aware in any manner that you were a Tanner Scholar? 


Were you aware of any social or academic differences in the college between Tanner scholars and those who had come to Hertford by the more conventional routes? 


Did you ever meet Neil Tanner, Tutor for Physics? If so, what were your impressions of him?


Did you find it easy to ‘fit in’ at Hertford and in Oxford more generally? 


Do you think that the scheme has anything to teach Oxford today about undergraduate admissions? 


Would you be happy to be contacted and perhaps interviewed about your experiences as a Tanner Scholar?


Please return the completed questionnaire to tanner.archives@hertford.ox.ac.uk or Development Office, Hertford College, Catte Street, Oxford, OX1 3BW. We hope to collect the majority of responses by 1 October 2018. 

Thank you. 

Professor Lawrence Goldman
Senior Research Fellow, St. Peter’s College, Oxford
lawrence.goldman@spc.ox.ac.uk

